
 

  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

     
 
 

29th April 2022 
 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
The summer 
The summer term is always the busiest term. It has been quieter than usual for the last two years though 
this one already looks crammed full of activity, opportunities, and celebrations. Look out for dates for 
sports day, Yr 6 leaver’s show and assembly, H-Factor, parent courses, parent consultations, Yr 2 
graduation, open evenings…. and all the things we used to do! 
 
SATs 
A reminder that Yr 6 are sitting SATs this year. They have a set timetable of tests during week beginning 
Monday 9th May. The Yr 2 classes will be taking SATs also though they are on a less strict timetable and 
are marked and used by the school to inform assessment. For both year groups the children should not be 
worried about the tests - and neither should you as parents.  
 
Football’s coming home…. 
Congratulations to the Yr 3/4 Girls Football team who last night beat Grange Park 5-4 to reach the TWSSP 
final. It was an exciting match with Grange Park pushing our team to the final whistle. Best of luck in the 
final girls! 
 
Medical updates  
We have had a number of COVID19 cases this week in pupils and staff and also a couple of cases of 
chicken pox in two of the younger classes. Keep an eye out for symptoms of both of these conditions.  
 
Term dates 
This half-term is unusually short as we break up on Thursday 26th May. The children return on Monday 
6th June and break for the summer on Thursday 21st July 
A reminder that this coming Monday 2nd May is a Bank Holiday and schools are closed.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
Glenn Atkinson 
Headteacher  
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